
 

Pre-K Newsletter 
Week of 

May 27th – 31st 

 

This week, we read the book Over in the 

Meadow by Ezra Jack Keats. We 

discovered that a meadow is a habitat 

with many different types homes where 

various living things can live.   

In the Block Center the children had an 

opportunity to create these different type 

of habitats (pond, tree, and so on).  

We also focused on what types of 

animals hatch from an egg. The children 

brainstormed a list of animals. Then in 

the Art Center they got to make eggs by 

winding starch covered yarn around 

balloons. Once the eggs were dried, the 

children created various types of animals 

that could hatch from an egg.  

In the Science Center the children 

continued their science journals by 

documenting the animal that they chose 

to hatch from their egg, as well any other 

animal that caught their interest.   

Next week, we will be focusing on how 

babies change as they grow up.   

 

Special Announcements: 

Please return all field trip consent forms 

for our June 12th in house trip as soon as 

possible. 

 

Save the date!   

Our End of Year Celebration 

and last day of school will be 

on Thursday June 20th.  

Please remember to return the RSVP by 

June 7th to help us plan the event. 

Reminders:  

 Please remember to return the 

field trip consent form.   

 

 Pre-K starts at 8:00am.  Please 

make every effort to be on time to 

join the first activities of the day.     

 

 

 

Events and Birthdays:  

June 10th- Rylan’s 5th birthday! 

June 12th - Bakers and Shakers Trip 

June 20th - End of Year Celebration 

 


